FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

November 9, 2017

CRG GROUP, LLC.
C/O P.O. BOX 76092
TAMPA, FL 33675

SUBJECT: CRG GROUP, LLC.
Ref. Number; L14000054451
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It has come to our attention through an audit of our records that your entity has
improperly designated the address of your registered agent's office.

Florida law requires that an entity designate a street address for the office of the
registered agent. The address may be changed by filing the enclosed registered
office change form free of charge. Please consider this letter as your 60 days
notice that if you do not correct this error by January 9, 2018, your entity will be
administratively dissolved. Please send this form back to my personal and
confidential attention to ensure the proper filing of this document.

The Florida Statutes require an entity to designate a street address for its
principal office address. A post office box is not acceptable for the principal office
address. The entity may, however, designate a separate mailing address. The
mailing address may be a post office box.

If you have any questions concerning the filing of your document, please call
(850) 245-6900.

Stacy Prather
Regulatory Specialist Il Letter Number: 517A00022786
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